Acceptable Use Policy (AUP)
Collin College requires the acceptance of a usage policy when anyone accesses its systems or equipment. The

Acceptable Use Policy (AUP) between Collin College and users outlines the appropriate use of access to the
network, software suites, and the internet. This is also known as a Data Use Agreement (DUA).

Collin College’s AUP helps to:

Prevent cybersecurity threats,
Ensure users avoid illegal activity,
Focus on productivity, and
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Allow the sending of confidential information.

Collin College’s AUP can be found on the Security Policies, Plans, Procedures, and Processes webpage located at
www.collin.edu/security/isp.html.

Students must click “Agree” to accept the AUP, or they will not be able to access Collin College’s tools, software, or
network.
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